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Thank you, Mr. President
Lithuania warmly welcomes the delegation of Chile and thanks it for its National Report.
We would like to commend Chile for the significant progress it has made in implementing the recommendations received during the last UPR cycle. Including those made by my country concerning the promotion and protection of the rights of the child and the eradication of all forms of violence and discrimination against women and girls. 
Lithuania wishes to offer Chile the following recommendations: 
- One, step up efforts to protect the exercise of peaceful protests in law and in practice in line with international human rights principles.
- Two, increase efforts to promote the participation of persons with disabilities in all social, cultural, educational and professional activities in all regions of the country to foster their inclusion. 
- Three, establish a dedicated legal mechanism to protect journalists and other media workers from strategic lawsuits against public participation.  

We wish Chile all success in the current UPR.
I thank you.






